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U.S. Senator
Bob Dole

(R.—Kans.). New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521
Joe Reppert—Press Secretary

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- NOVEMBER 2, 1972

WASHINGTON, D.C., NOV. 2, 1972 -- Senators Bob Dole
and James Pearson announced today that the General
Accounting Office has leased 11,595 sqg. ft. of office
space from Wilson and Savage Development Company in
Kansas City, Kansas.

The office space located at 4th and State
Sts. will be used to house the National Labor Relations
Board. The NLRB will move into the location January

15, 1973 and will lease the space for at least the next

five years.
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